
Update for all Mayville State Faculty, Staff, Students 

Sept. 22, 2020 

 

Late this afternoon, a student who takes classes on campus and lives off campus received a positive 

COVID-19 test result. The individual self-identified and chose not to be on campus today. Per our COVID-

19 guidelines, public health officials are conducting contact tracing for this case. Any individuals who 

may be at risk will be contacted by public health. Proactively, we are in the process of asking individuals 

who may have been in contact with the individual to quarantine at least until the contact tracing process 

is completed. I encourage everyone to be diligent in wearing masks, screening for symptoms, and 

practicing general good health habits such as washing hands and disinfecting surfaces.  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Brian Van Horn, President 

Mayville State University 


